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· Metro Will Hold Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for Duarte Sound Wall Project along I-210 in Duarte 

Metro Will Hold Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for Duarte Sound Wall Project along I-210 in Duarte  
Director John Fasana will lead a ribbon-cutting ceremony scheduled for tomorrow, Thursday, November 3, 2011 to celebrate the completion of the Duarte Sound Wall project on the north side of the I-210 freeway between Highland Avenue and Buena Vista Street. The long awaited sound wall has been needed since the I-210 freeway was extended to provide noise mitigation to adjacent Duarte Schools and near by residents. The approximate half-mile $2.3 million project was fully funded by our agency and constructed by Caltrans. 
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